
BME GROWTH
Barcelona, 17th May 2022

In accordance with the provisions of article 17 of Regulation (EU) no. 596/2014 on market
abuse and article 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Law, approved by
Royal Legisltive Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, and related provisions, Holaluz-Clidom, S.A.
(the “Society”) hereby informs you of the following information:

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION

On Saturday, the Spanish Government published the Royal Decree-Law 10/2022 which aims
to limit the impact of gas prices on electricity prices. Our assessment of the Royal
Decree-Law is that, thanks to Holaluz’s hedging strategy, the measures should not have any
significant impact on our business and do not alter the gross margin and EBITDA forecasted
for 2022 communicated during our Investor’s Day on Friday 29th April 2022.

Also, whilst we continue to deplore the terrible situation in Ukraine, the war (and
developments of the last few weeks) continues (thanks to our hedging strategy) to have a
very limited impact on our gross margin and we reiterate the guidance given on 24th
February 2022 (i.e., our gross margin for 2022 is secured through our hedging strategy and
we have very limited exposure to price variations).
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